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Nursery Newsletter 4th July 2025 

 

Dates for Diary.                               

Wednesday 16th July - Nursery Garden Party. 

Thursday 10th July – Reports.    

Thursday 17th July - Nursery last Day.                                                                                                                                                                      

 

Transition Visits.                                                                                  

This week, we focused on supporting the children with their transition from Nursery 

to Reception. Throughout the week, we shared stories and talked about our feelings 

around moving on to something new.    

We explored that funny feeling we sometimes get in our tummies when we're about 

to try something unfamiliar. We reassured the children that it's completely normal 

and that the feeling will pass. Together, we talked about different ways to help 

ourselves feel better, and the children chose to use 'five finger breathing' - a 

calming magic trick we often use in Nursery to help us feel more relaxed.                                                                                                                              

After visiting their new Reception classrooms and outdoor areas, the children 

returned to Nursery with big smiles and lots of enthusiasm! We were incredibly 

proud of how confident and happy they looked. We hope the visit has helped your 

child feel more positive and excited about their new start.                                            

 

SCHOOL REPORTS.                             

You will receive your child’s 

school report on Thursday 10th 

July. They were such a pleasure 

to write. I hope you enjoy 

reading them.  

 

Take a look at some of the books we’ve enjoyed this week - you might find them at 

your local library! 

                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Startin School                          

by Janet & Allan Ahlberg 

 

Do I Have to Go to School                         

by Pat Thomas 

The Little Book of 

Friendship                                              

by Zach Bush 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Garden Party.                                                                                              

We look forward to welcoming grown-ups to our summer garden party – weather 

permitting! Please could we ask for only one grown-up per child to keep the event 

safe and manageable. With lots of thanks. 

Wednesday 16th July                                                                             

Morning Nursery 10.15 - 11.15am                                                           

Afternoon Nursery 2 - 3pm 

 
 

 Have a super weekend 

everyone. 

The Nursery Team. 


